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Update on State Route 55 Improvement Project from Interstate 405 to Interstate 5

The Orange County Transportation Authority is currently underway with the implementation of the
State Route 55 improvement project from Interstate 405 to Interstate 5. This report provides a project
update.

Direct staff to continue the implementation of the State Route 55 improvement project from Interstate
405 to Interstate 5 through construction as included in the Next 10 Delivery Plan.
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